
 

Hello from Mrs Jones 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello to you all! I hope that you and your families are all safe and well. I just 
wanted to let you know that I am thinking about you all and missing seeing you. 
These are very strange times for us all and I know it’s very hard not being able 
to see your family and friends. At least the weather is lovely this weekend so 
make the most of getting outside to play in your gardens.  

I have been following Mrs Henden’s advice and doing the Joe Wicks PE lesson 
each morning, either in school or at home with my son, Samuel. I hope that many 
of you and your parents have been joining in. Did you dress up on Friday? Samuel 
was Darth Vader! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Have you painted a rainbow to put up in your window? I have seen some fantastic 
examples when I’ve been out for my daily exercise. We painted some lovely 
rainbows at school and these are proudly on display on the staffroom windows. 
If you haven’t done one yet, why not give it a try?  

Did you go outside on Thursday to clap for all the people who are working very 
hard to help us at this difficult time? I stood outside my front door and was 
very moved by the level of support.  

I hope that you have all been completing work from your home learning packs. 
Don’t forget to keep checking the website (About Us, Home Learning) for more 
information. We will be adding more work after the Easter holidays. A top tip 
from me is to keep a diary where you record what you are doing each day. Don’t 
forget to read regularly too! 

Please remember that we are still here for you if you need us. You can contact 
the school by telephone or emailing the office. We will do our best to get back 
to you as soon as we can. 

Stay safe and be good for your parents! Hope to see you all very soon. 

Mrs Jones 

 


